
 

 
 

  
  
 
 
 

 
 
Thursday 31st January, 2019  Prep Enrolments for children who turn 5 years of age by  

30 April 2020 open at St Francis Xavier, Box Hill 
 

 

Monday 29th April, 9.15am  School Tour 
 
Friday 3rd May    Enrolments close 
 

Fr Anthony Kerin, Parish Priest and Catherine Wells, Acting Principal will conduct interviews  
with all prospective enrolments mid-May. Prep children for 2020 are required to attend.  
 
Friday  31st May 2018 Letters posted to all applicants 
 
Friday  7th June 2018  Confirmation of acceptance and payment of enrolment  

deposit due from successful applicants 
 

Monday 7th October, 9.15am  School Tour 
 

School Tours are for approximately 1 hour. New families are encouraged to attend.  Please meet 
at the school office 10 minutes prior to the tour. 

 

Please telephone the school office on 9890 1108 or email enquiries@sfxboxhill.catholic.edu.au to 
request an enrolment form to be posted home if you cannot attend a school tour.  After 
consideration of class sizes, pending enrolments and enrolment priorities (see below), places will 
be offered at the Principal’s discretion. 
  
ARCHDIOCESAN LIST OF ENROLMENT PRIORITIES FOR CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOLS 
 

1. Catholic children who are residents of the parish. 
2. Catholic children who do not reside in the parish but are recognised as parishioners by the 

Parish Priest. 
3. Catholic children from other parishes (for pastoral reasons). 
4. Children from non-Catholic Eastern churches who reside in the parish. 
5. Children from non-Catholic Eastern churches who reside outside the parish. 
6. Other Christian children who reside in the parish. 
7. Other Christian children who reside outside the parish. 
8. Non-Christian children who reside in the parish. 
9. Non-Christian children who reside outside the parish. 
 

Note:  Siblings of children already enrolled in the school should be given a priority.   
 

Catholic Education Office Melbourne (CEM) Policy 2.4 Enrolment for Schools in the Archdiocese 
of Melbourne 2009 
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